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HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER                 

Gold School Games Mark 

    

We did it! This week we have been awarded the Gold School Games Mark for our commitment 

and dedication to sports here at St Anne’s. I would like to say a huge thank you to Miss Mannion 

and the entire staff for their hard work in ensuring we achieve this recognition. Tameside Active 

have also been a huge help in compiling the paperwork alongside Miss Mannion. A huge thank you 

to everybody who has been involved.  

Holy Communion Celebration       

             

This Sunday 7th July, we will be celebrating our Year 3 children who have made their Holy 
Communion as part of the Sacramental Programme. All families from St Anne’s are welcome to 



attend the 10:30am Mass and then join us in the Parish Hall after Mass to share this very special 
day with our Year 3 children and their families. Following the party, the Parish invites you all to join 
them in the Italian Walks, where the parishioners and children will walk together under the St 
Anne's banner, celebrating our faith. 
 
They will meet in Manchester outside the old St Michael's church at 1pm, to line up in our place for 
the procession. Parents will have to accompany their children and they will be looking for helpers 
to steward for us to keep the children safe. 
 
This is a lovely celebration and the children really enjoy the walk with the bands and the people 
celebrating with us. Please note we ask the children to wear their Holy Communion 
dresses/suits/smart clothes and adults please be aware of the dress code in the leaflet. 
 

Year Two make their own pizzas 

                     

Earlier this week, our Year 2 pupils travelled into central Manchester by bus! They were booked in 

to make their own pizzas at Pizza Express. They thoroughly enjoyed the experience of helping to 

make the dough and then add their toppings. Thank you Pizza Express! 

Computing in Year Six 

     

Year Six were very excited to be the first class to use our brand new micro-bits! They learned how 
to program different instructions in order to pruce varying outputs.  

Religion in Year Two 

Year 2 looked at the scripture taken from Mark about always offering forgiveness. They decorated 
their own stone and made a path for forgiveness.  



 

Upcoming Events 

Sunday 7th July Parish celebration for those children who have made their Holy 

Communion 

Monday 8th July Sports Day 

Wednesday 10th July 6pm Year 6 End of Year Production 

Thursday 11th July Fun day here at St Anne’s! St Anne’s Got Talent in the afternoon! 

Wednesday 17th July  Year 6 Treat Day 

Friday 19th July  9:15am Leavers Mass in the School Hall 

1:30pm School closes for the Summer holidays 

 

Extra- Curricular Clubs  

Monday – Multi-Sports for Years 1 & 2    

                -Rugby for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6   

Tuesday – Cheerleading and Street Dance for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6    



Wednesday – Cheer and Street Dance for Years 1 and 2   

                      -Performing Arts for Rec-Year 6    

Thursday – Football for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6    

Friday – Multi–Sports for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6     

Attendance     

Last week our whole school attendance was 93.92% which is below our whole school attendance 

target of 96%. We do ask that all children are in school by 9am. If you are late, please accompany 

your child into the main entrance and sign your child in on the ipad.    

     

Reception     92.67%     

Year 1     99.33%     

Year 2     96.55%     

Year 3     91.94%     

Year 4     91.43%     

Year 5     94.67%     

  

Year 6     88.62%     



 

 

 

  

   

    

    


